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Comments: So much of our public lands' soils, creeks and vegetation are really hammered by cattle and sheep.

Drop your new proposed Range Management Directives, We need less grazing on public lands.

not more.

All allotments should be pulled from Wilderness areas. 

As grazing public land grazing allotment permitees retire, those allotments should be terminated.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.


